Subject: Application No. 2021/3225/P

1. The application to build multi-storey blocks of flats on the site of Murphy's Yard is a case of
over-development in the extreme.

2. Social housing is what is needed not luxury flats.

3. The site is far too close to Gospel Oak and the Heath.

4. Where is the infrastructure to cope with huge numbers of newcomers: schools, proximity to
transport other than the main rail line, shops ?

5. How much of the proposed development will cater for those in greatest housing need ?

6. The planning application must be turned down.

Regards
Mrs Caroline Compton



